
 

 

The Nottinghamshire County (Millers Way, Kirkby-in-Ashfield) 

(Prohibition of Waiting) Traffic Regulation Order 2020 (4247) 

Statement of Reasons 

 

Nottinghamshire County Council have received complaints regarding obstructive parking at 
the above junction, which is causing issues with visibility for vehicles exiting the Station car 
park. 
 
To help alleviate the problem new  ‘No Waiting At Any Time’ restrictions (Double Yellow Lines), 
will be introduced around the junction. 

 


